Classroom Placement

You are very fortunate to be at Pembroke Pines Elementary. Our
teachers are certified, met the No Child Left Behind Act (N.C.L.B)
requirements, and are the best in the county! A child's classroom
placement is our number one priority. As part of our placement
procedures, we regretfully do not accept or honor specific teacher
requests for placement. If you feel your child has specific
characteristics that fit certain types of teaching styles feel free
To contact Ms. Donate (Guidance Counselor) with that information.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation!



